From: Bondy, Sherry

To: Auger, Robert; Nepszy, Chris; Brown, Shelley
Subject: Fwd: Old Schoolhouse in Colchester (195 Bagot St.)
Date: Monday, January 11, 2021 1:16:44 PM

Please include on Jan 18th

Sherry Bondy

Essex Councillor
519-566-3105

Follow me on Facebook
You Tube - Sherry Bondy
#myessex

Website: https://sherrybondy.com

Begin forwarded message:

From: Brian Beaudoin

Date: January 11, 2021 at 11:36:21 AM EST

To: CouncilMembers <CouncilMembers@essex.ca>
Subject: Old Schoolhouse in Colchester (195 Bagot St.)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise
caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown
senders.

To: Council Members,

Good morning; my name is Brian Beaudoin (my wife’s name is June). We live at 250
/ 260 Sydenham St. and wish to express our concern regarding the development of the
Old Shoolhouse property. We respectfully oppose to the development of the property
due to we enjoy the green space in our neighbourhood, and do not wish for more
“Short Term Rentals” in the Colchester area.

Sincerely,

Brian & June Beaudoin.

NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY This communication, including any attachments, is
intended only for the use of the addressee(s) to this email and is confidential. If you are not an



intended recipient or acting on behalf of an intended recipient, any review, disclosure,
conversion to hard copy, dissemination, reproduction or other use of any part of this
communication is strictly prohibited. If you receive this communication in error or without
authorization, please notify the originator immediately and remove it from your system.



